THERAPEUTIC

Unicorn
Therapeutic Riding

Winter 2024

Please remember to dress warm when coming to the barn-- coats, gloves and warm socks are
a must! Our viewing room is heated so family members and students should
stay inside when they are not riding.

For their safety, Mac and Tosh must stay in the viewing
room, so please remember to keep the doors shut and make
sure they do not sneak out while you are coming through
the door!

We have some new faces around the barn!

Welcome, Diego! He will be helping around the barn five
days a week. We are so thankful to have him join our
team!

Welcome, Sox! Sox is a sweet little horse who was
looking for a new job after his previous rider outgrew
him. He has been a great addition to our lessons and a
calm friend for our thoroughbreds!

Zeno is growing up! He is now 10 months old and enjoyed
playing in the snow with his buddy, Sam!




HRH of New Jersey Horse Show 2023

A few of our riders participated in the
HRH of New Jersey Horse Show back in
October. All of our riders’ hard work
was evident and everyone came home
with great ribbons!

Special congratulations to Tori for
winning the best dressage score of the
day award, and Samantha and Sam for
winning the Barbara Isaac Trophy!

Coming Soon...

Unicorn has applied to become a Para-Dressage Center of
Excellence! Currently, there are no centers in the state of New
Jersey with the designation. Erin and Jen recently traveled to
Wellington, FL to meet with key people, observe the Global
Dressage CPEDI*** and 4* events at the Equestrian Village. We are
very excited for this new endeavor!

Volunteer Updates

Thank you to Diana Sheehan and her
husband, Ethan Halm, for hosting a beautiful
dinner for our hard-working volunteers!

Rider Updates

We have a 24-hour cancellation policy at Unicorn. If you need to miss a lesson for any reason,
please let us know as soon as possible to avoid a charge!



